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Kirkland, April

From: katenia keller <kateniakeller2@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2019 10:16 AM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: CMP Corridor questions and comments

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

-Would CMP be spraying  synthetic chemical herbicides under the 53 miles of power lines? 

In my view this is unacceptable. They pollute the soil, the water, the animals and plants 

 

Cutting 53 miles of trees that would be collecting carbon from the air is not a climate change solution. 

Irrevocably changing the habitat for all who live there by fragmenting it….and also poisoning it ? 

 

 

Putting solar panels on rooftops in Massachusetts would be a much better, long-term, climate friendly choice. Massachusetts 

can take responsibility and accountability for its energy future. 

If decisions are based on money and the environment suffers even more who are we as decent human beings and what are we 

leaving to the next generations ? 

 

 


